

The Primary Shakespeare Company
Unit 3M1 Camberwell Business Centre
99-103 Lomond Grove
SE5 7HN

luke@primaryshakespearecompany.org www.primaryshakespearecompany.org

13-01-2017

Dear Hugh

I'd just like to say a very big thank you; to you – for making us your charity for 2016 – and to all those who visited your website and decided to support us through using your Amazon link.

We're a small charity, but we believe that the work that we do has a big impact in helping raise educational attainment for children from a wide variety of backgrounds and cultures. This summer we'll be able to bring our work to almost 50 schools across London, with several new schools included. One of those schools will be almost entirely funded by the cheque for £618.50 that you have sent to us

Many, many thanks!

Luke Hollowell-Williams

Artistic Director

The Primary Shakespeare Company